4th CEPT Workshop
on European Spectrum Management and Numbering 
5 April 2016
The ECO is pleased to announce the CEPT workshop on “European Spectrum Management and Numbering” on 5 April 2016, at the ECO premises in Copenhagen. It will be the 4th edition of such a workshop after the ones in 2011, 2012 and 2014 (see here for further information).

It is specifically designed for newcomers in the telecom area, both working for national regulators and in the industry, as well as for those who would like to broaden their knowledge of modern regulation of spectrum management and numbering in Europe.

The workshop will be built up around the following questions:

· Why CEPT/ECC?
· How to get familiar with the ECC, its structure, its working process?

· Introduction to the European spectrum regulatory framework. Who does what?
· ECO, who are we, what can you get from us?

· What are the current main topics and trends in spectrum and numbering in Europe?
If you intend to attend the meeting you are kindly requested to register as soon as possible and no later than 29th of March 2016 at:

Registration link 

Further information, including the detailed programme of the workshop will be made available at:

Workshop page 
Location: ECO

European Communications Office
Nyropsgade 37, 4th floor
1602 Copenhagen
Denmark
Date: 5 April 2016 – starting at 9H30 and finishing around 17H00

For additional information, please contact: 
Bruno Espinosa ( HYPERLINK "mailto:" Bruno.espinosa@eco.cept.org)
Vibeke Hansen (vibeke.hansen@eco.cept.org) 
